
 

 

June, 2011 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

It has always been the intention of the Jubilee Enrichment Programs to provide a secure and 

safe learning environment for all of our students.   We continuously strive to nurture 

independent thinking and promote personal growth amongst our students.  In addition, we 

welcome parent participation and support of our programs here at Jubilee.   

 

In order for us to maintain our level of safety, we kindly ask for parents to pick up their 

children, on time, after they are finished with their classes.    There will not be any 

supervision for your children once their classes are finished,   Also, there will be a fee 

charged for late pick-ups:   

 

 

 

 

This policy will become effective July 9, 2011.   

 

Your understanding and cooperation of our endeavors are greatly appreciated.  Please know 

that the education and safety of your children are our priorities.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

The Staff at Jubilee 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

$5 for every 15 minutes late  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
親愛的家長和監護人： 

本金禧中心青少年服務部之宗旨*為學童提供一個安全之學習環境，藉以培育貴子弟獨立思考能力及

個人成長，亦歡迎家長之參予及支持。  

為求達到安全理想，本中心懇請各家長能準時接貴子弟放學， 因為在下課後本中心並不設有專人監

管學生。 由今年六月十一日開始，本中心將實行新措施，如家長不準時接學生放學， 每遲十五分鐘

須付五元。 

敬希各家長和監護人能衷誠合作，以確保貴子弟之安全。 

金禧中心青少年服務部 tong 人啟 

二零一一年七月九日 

 


